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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
During the Autumn term all students in years 7, 8 and 9 were assessed in English, Maths 
and Science using Global Learning (GL) Assessment Progress Tests.  These tests gave 
us a baseline for understanding students’ learning starting points at the beginning of the 
school year. 
 
Next week all students in years 7, 8 and 9 will be re-assessed using GL Assessment 
Progress Tests.  These tests will support us in tracking year-on-year progress in core 
subjects and identifying any learning gaps. 
 
Year 7 are sitting their assessments in English and Maths in the Sports Centre at 1:30pm 
on Monday 4th and Tuesday 5th July. 
 
Year 8 are sitting their assessments in English, Maths and Science in the Sports Centre at 
11am on Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July. 
 
Year 9 are sitting their assessments in English, Maths and Science in the Sports Centre at 
9am on Monday 4th, Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July. 
 
Each test lasts for 1 hour 15 minutes.  Students do not need to undertake any 
additional revision at home for these assessments.  However, you may wish to talk to 
your child about the schedule for the GL assessments, in order to help prepare them for 
the experience.   
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Henman 
Assistant Principal 


